
  

 

 

Circular AUS/2020-2021               10 JUNE 2021 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
Thank you so much to everyone who have already submitted the AUS and Parent Agreement where a 
choice had to be indicated with regards to the learning model for 2021-22 and the fee structure 
payable for the new academic year. Quite a large number of submissions have reached us already and 
the current submissions indicate that more than 90% of our parents understand why these changes 
in our fees for the next year had to be made and indicated that they will continue with AUS in the 
future. May God bless our school in the future to become an institution that thrives and a school that 
we may all feel proud of! 
 
KHDA APPROVED LEARNING MODELS IN AUS FOR 2021-22 
A reminder of the two learning models that have been approved for the next academic year: 
Full-time In-School every day  

• The school must abide by the occupancy restrictions determined by KHDA, DHA and DM at 
that time 

• Due to the current social distancing restrictions, we anticipate that only 50% of our students 
will be allowed in the classrooms when school starts on 29th August 2021 

• Nearly 60% of our parents indicated that they would prefer their children to attend the full-
time In-School program every day in the new academic year 

• To allow everyone a fair opportunity to secure their seats for the In-School program, the first 
50% of students who re-register and pay the 1st Instalment (as per the relevant attached 
Fee Structures) for the new academic year will secure their seats for the full-time In-School 
model 

• The other students who would have preferred the In-School program will be placed on a 
waiting list and will be expected to continue their learning from home with the rest their 
peers who are on the full-time Distance Learning program 

• As the restrictions are lifted, the school will react appropriately to allow more students into 
the In-School program as permitted at that time by contacting the students who were 
placed on the waiting list after paying their first instalment 

• Bus transport provided by the school must be arranged at the time of re-registration with our 
bus transport manager, Mr Atef 

 
Full-time Distance Learning every day  

• Students opting for this model, will not attend school for lessons, but access the live lessons 
via Zoom using the Edunation App 

• These students will be expected to write end-of-term exams and external standardisation 
exams in the school to ensure the integrity of these assessments 

• PLEASE NOTE: All students who could not secure their seats for full-time In-School, as 
explained above, will have to follow the full-time DL model 

 
THE DEADLINE FOR RE-REGISTRATION IS 30 JUNE 2021. AFTER THIS DATE NEW ADMISSIONS WILL 
BE ACCEPTED FROM OTHER SCHOOLS AND OUR UNREGISTERED STUDENTS WILL BE PLACED ON A 

WAITING LIST. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy! 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 


